
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…12.12.22 
Maths 

This week we will be thinking about 2D shapes and using them within our continuous provision 

to create Christmas themed images. 

 

English  
Next week we will be editing and reviewing Christmas cards that have been written as well as 

creating our own. 

 

Phonics  
We will be reviewing our phase 5 sounds from this term.  

 

Reading 

 

Next week we will be reading 1:1 with their teacher. Please ensure that your child brings their 

reading book to school every day next week. 

 

Topic  
 

Music - In Music we will be performing the songs in our Christmas production. 

 

PSHE – We will be continuing to thinking about the different roles within a team and trying 

our best to work effectively as part of a group. 

 

DT- We will be continuing our puppet creations. 

 

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

Homework: 

Please enjoy the Christmas holiday. We have sent home a Winter bingo sheet, that we 

hope you enjoy completing. We would love to see any pictures of the activities. Please 

email your class teacher.  

 

Reading: 

 



 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

Please enjoy reading as much as possible over the holiday, and record anything you 

read on the Boom Read App so we can celebrate it in the New Year. 

 

As you know the children have been unable to change their library books due to our 

library refurbishment. We are looking forward to restarting  our visits in the new 

year. 

 

 

Additional Reminders 

 

Year 1 Christmas Production: 

Tuesday 13th December 9:15 and Wednesday 14th December 10:15.  

We have our dress rehearsal on Monday and will be starting at 9:15.  

Please could you help us by arriving promptly. We will open the doors at 8:45, so we 

have enough time so get into our costumes. We will need to do the same on Tuesday. 

 

Last day of term: 

Friday 16th December. End of day collection will be at 2:50pm. 

 

We hope you all have a relaxing holiday and wish you health and happiness 

for the New Year. 

 

Thank you for all your support this term, have a lovely Christmas. 

 
 


